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Special points of interest 

 National Holodomor Memo-
rial Day is Saturday, Novem-
ber 24, 2018. 

 Next slate of the Ukrainian 
Language classes at Mohyla 
Institute is February 25th - 
June 3rd, 2019.  
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National Holodomor Awareness Week 2018 
November 19 – 25 

National Holodomor Awareness Week takes place November 19-25, 2018 to 

commemorate the 85th anniversary of the Holodomor – Famine Genocide of 

1932-33. Mohyla Institute will be holding a Holodomor Awareness Exhibit at 

Mohyla Institute. Our exhibit displays will be open to the public three days in a 

row from 1:00pm until 4:00pm on Tuesday, November 20th until Thursday, No-

vember 22nd. We will be playing a film by Bobby Leigh “Holodomor Ukraine’s 

Genocide” on Wednesday, November 21st at 7:00pm. 

About the movie:  

Holodomor, Ukraine’s Genocide by Bobby Leigh. 

Award-winning documentary of eyewitness accounts and interviews with re-

searchers from Ukraine and the international community, relating the latest 

archival information on the Holodomor.  

In 1932-33, Ukraine, the breadbasket of Europe. Had bountiful crops of grain, 

yet its people were dying of starvation. In order to crush the will of the inde-

pendent-minded  Ukrainian peasants and secure collectivization of all Ukrainian 

lands, Joseph Stalin ordered an army of ruthless, well-fed Communist Party ac-

tivists to confiscate all harvested grain and seize all the foodstuffs in the villages.  

As a result of this genocidal decree, by the end of 1933 nearly 25 percent of the 

Ukrainian population, between 7-10 million people, including 3 million children, 

had perished!  
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Join us in remembrance during National Holodomor Awareness Week 2018, and 
in memory of the millions of innocent lives lost… Share the story.  
 

Holodomor Awareness Exhibit  
1:00-4:00pm, November 19-22, 2018 
 
A film “Holodomor, Ukraine’s Genocide” by Bobby Leigh 
7:00pm, November 21st, 2018 
 
Events take place at Mohyla Institute 
1240 Temperance Street 
Saskatoon, SK  S7N 0P1 

National Holodomor Awareness Week 2018 (...continued from page 5) 
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In the face of terror, Ukrainians had little possibility of escaping their horrific fate to create another life elsewhere. Travel 

was banned for Ukrainians keeping them confined in a prison of starvation within their own villages. To this day, the Russian 

government still denies this genocide ever occurred, perpetuating “the biggest lie, the best kept secret”.  

Information taken from: www.holodomorthemovie.com  

 

The Famine-Genocide in Ukraine, the Holodomor, was politically motivated. Current research indicates that millions per-

ished. The Holodomor caused the death of 16-25% of the rural population of Soviet Ukraine with the highest losses not in 

the major grain-growing regions but in the oblasts (districts) where anti-Soviet resistance had been strongest. 
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2018 EXTRAORDINARY SOBOR OF THE 
UKRAINIAN ORTHODOX CHURCH OF CANADA 

August 9-12, 2018 in Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 

The first day of the 2018 Extraordinary Sobor of the Ukrainian Orthodox 

Church of Canada, celebrating the 100th Anniversary of the Church took 

place at Mohyla Institute on Thursday, August 9, 2018 in Saskatoon, SK. 

The Institute played an important role in the formation of the Church. It is 

said that the Institute was a catalyst for the formation of the Ukrainian Or-

thodox Church in Canada. The strong criticism of the Institute by the 

Ukrainian Catholic clergy finally caused some of the Institute’s leaders to 

leave that Church in the summer of 1918. Determined not to be churchless 

or Godless, these leaders promptly organized a 30 person committee, 

which in turn organized a confidential meeting of more than a hundred 

people from the three Prairie Provinces that took place on July 18 & 19, 

1918. There it was decided to form a Ukrainian Orthodox Brotherhood 

which would concern itself with the organizing of the Ukrainian Greek-

Orthodox Church of Canada by calling the first Council of the Church.—

Information taken from “The history of St. Petro Mohyla Institute”, com-

piled by Al Kachkowski. 

The 100th Anniversary of the Church or Sobor of the UOCC began with a 

Hierarchical Divine Liturgy in the Chapel of St. Petro Mohyla Institute.  
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2018 EXTRAORDINARY SOBOR OF THE UKRAINIAN ORTHODOX 
CHURCH OF CANADA (...continued from page 3) 

This term Mohyla Institute is running three levels of Ukrainian Language classes: 

Beginner 1, Beginner 2 and Intermediate 1. We are offering two terms of classes 

per year, and the current term is our fourth concurrent. 

The 1st term of the 3rd year of classes is planned for February 25th - June 3rd, 

2019. We are accepting registrations for Adult Beginner 1 & 2, Adult Intermediate 

1 & 2 , and Youth classes. Each level runs for 15 classes, one class takes 2 hours 

once a week. 

It is a great way to refresh your Ukrainian language knowledge or learn the lan-

guage from the scratch. Students 

of all ages are welcome!  

We will be offering classes based 

on level of demand on a first come 

first serve basis. Sign up today to 

guarantee a spot in the next round 

of classes! 

His Grace, Bishop Andriy (Peshko) of the 

Eastern Eparchy presided and the re-

sponses were sung by the Clergy led by 

Fr. Michael Lomaszkiewicz. 

Following the Divine Liturgy an All-

Canada Clergy Conference was held in 

the study room of Mohyla Institute.  

After the Conference all gathered for 

Vespers at the Mohyla Institute Chapel. 

Mohyla Institute then hosted a wine and 

cheese reception as the delegates and 

guests registered for the Extraordinary 

National Council. 
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For more  pictures, please visit: 

https://uocc100awards.com/news/2018-sobor/photos/nggallery/sobor-2018/ 

Executive Director of Mohyla Institute 

Sara Detenshen (on the right) at  

Wine & Cheese Reception  

Ukrainian Language Classes at Mohyla Institute 

To register please contact: 

 

St. Petro Mohyla Institute 

Tel: 306.653.1944 

Email: info@mohylainstitute.ca 

Website: www.mohylainstitute.ca 

“If you talk to a man in a language he understands, that goes to his head. If you 
talk to him in his own language, that goes to his heart.” ‒ Nelson Mandela  
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Graciously supported by: 



The 5th Annual St. Petro Mohyla Institute Golf Tournament was held on June 

8th, 2018 at the Greenbryre Golf & Country Club in Saskatoon. We kicked the 

day off with a burger and a beer for lunch before a shotgun start. We golfed 

12 holes and ended the day with a delicious supper, door prizes, and simply 

great time. We are thankful to all of the Mohyla supporters who joined us for 

this fun day of golf. We had a great day and we hope that you, our dear read-

er, will consider joining us next year,  it will be even more fun! 
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5th Annual Mohyla Institute Golf Tournament 

Thank you for supporting the 5th Annual  

St. Petro Mohyla Institute Golf Tournament!  
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Butler Byers c/o Barry Slowski 

Clark Roofing 

Connie Senkiw 

MNS Ltd. 

Shevchenko Foundation 

Ukrainian Orthodox Men's 

Association (TYC) of Regina  

Fr. Taras and Dobr. Dr. Sonia 

Udod 

Terry Senko 

Steve & Mary Rudy 

Thank you to  
our Prize Donors: 

Boston Pizza 

Browns Socialhouse 

Brunskill Pharmacy 

Canadian Tire 

Congress Beer House 

Ens Toyota 

Fionn MacCool’s 

McNally Robinson 

OLiV Saskatoon 

Outter Limits 

Persephone Theatre 

Rock Creek Tap and Grill 

SaskTel 

Sask Shop 

State & Main 

The Cave 

The Better Good 

The Rook & Raven Pub 

The Yard & Flagon Pub 

Thank you to  
our Sponsors:   



St. Petro Mohyla Institute  

 

1240 Temperance Street  

Saskatoon, SK S7N 0P1  

 

Phone: 306.653.1944  

E-mail:  

info@mohylainstitute.ca  
 

 

We hope you enjoyed 

reading our e-bulletin.  

 

Please be sure to sign up to 

continue receiving Mohyla 

electronic communications.  

 

Subscribe to the Mohyla 

Institute e-bulletin  

Unsubscribe from the    

Mohyla Institute e-bulletin 

Halloween ready 

Kameniari got the residents together and decorated the main floor of Mohyla Institute.  

Thanks to them for our spooky Halloween spirit!  

St. Petro Mohyla is watching you! 

Tear-Off Donation Card  

  $500  

  $100  

  $______  

  Please use where most needed; or  

  Designate my gift to: ___________________ 

____________________________________ 

Name: __________________________________________________________________________  

Mailing Address: __________________________________________________________________  

City: _________________________Province: ________________Postal Code: ________________  

Telephone: ____________________Email: _____________________________________________  

Thank you for your donation! Income Tax Receipts will be issued automatically.  
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